
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEW PLAY EQUIPMENT 

We have had our great new play equipment delivered and installed in the back playground.  This is 

thanks to the monies raised by the PTA at the Summer Street Party.  Quotes from the children who 

have been enjoying the equipment, “The train is for fun & the bench is for rest”, “Our school has been 

given a brand-new train and a brand-new castle bench for Classes 5, 4 and 3 to play and sit on”.  “We 

love them”. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COLLECTION OF CHILDREN AT THE END OF THE DAY 

Please can we ask that parents/guardians contact the school 

office prior to the end of the day if your child is being 

collected by another adult.  Should the adult be new to the 

school, we would need some form of identification.  Thank you 

so much for your co-operation in keeping the children safe. 

 

SMALL SCHOOLS NETBALL TOURNAMENT 

Well done to the children who took part in the 

netball tournament this week.  There were five 

teams and we WON!!  

 

PARENTS’ EVENING 

Dates for the diary – 

Parents’ evenings will 

take place on MONDAY 

12TH & TUESDAY 13TH 

MARCH 2018.   

 

 

 

MAWGAN-IN-PYDAR SCHOOL 

 

WEEKLY NEWS 

 

12th January 2018 
 



SCHOOL LUNCHES 

Please can you let the office know if your child requires a jacket potato before 9:30am.  We only 

make jacket potatoes to order.  Thank you.   

 

INDOOR ATHLETICS 

Good luck to the children from Year 3 & 4 who will be taking part in an Indoor 

Athletics competition on TUESDAY 16th JANUARY. 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 

Congratulations to the Revill family.  Billy Revill in Class 5 now has a new baby 

brother called Eddie born on 31st December. 

 

CROSS COUNTRY LEAGUE RACE DATES 

A reminder to our cross-country runners that the last two race dates are: TUESDAY 

23rd JANUARY and TUESDAY 20th FEBRUARY.  Children will need to be collected 

from school at 11:50am for a 12:30pm start at Newquay Sports Centre. 

 

E-SCHOOLS  

We currently send text messages to parents through E-

schools.  Going forward, we are hoping to distribute the 

weekly newsletter via e-mail.  We will send a text when 

this first takes place and would be grateful if you could 

inform the office if you do NOT receive the e-mail.  With 

this in mind, please ensure we have your current e-mail 

address.  We will also be sending a letter out to all parents giving them login and password details 

allowing them access to E-schools and would encourage all parents to download the E-school’s app 

which, we hope in the longer term, will make communication quicker, easier and more effective.  You 

can visit https://academy.eschools.co.uk/parents-app/ which will give you a short introduction. 

 

DIGITAL PARENTING MAGAZINE 

Digital Parenting Magazine is an online safety guide for families.  They 

provide advice from teachers, parents and online safety experts on subjects 

ranging from Virtual Reality to Snapchat. They also have an updated guide to 

setting parental controls on apps and devices, and information on gaming and 

keeping kids safe while they play. For more information: 

https://parentzone.org.uk/projects/digital-parenting-magazine. 

 

PE KIT 

Please can you ensure all children have their PE kit in school at all times.  

Many thanks. 

 

SWIMMING 

Reminder – don’t forget your swimming kit on MONDAY! 

 

MESSY CHURCH 

The next session of Messy Church will take place on SATURDAY 13th 

JANUARY from 4pm to 5:30pm at St Columb Church.  Join the fun with crafts, 

games and stories followed by food!  For more information call Rev Helen Tel: 

01637 880252. 

 

https://academy.eschools.co.uk/parents-app/
https://parentzone.org.uk/projects/digital-parenting-magazine


JULIUS CAESAR PERFORMANCE 

Treviglas Community College are delighted to inform you that the 

Royal Shakespeare Company will soon be performing at Treviglas again!  

The world-famous RSC are bringing their latest ‘First Encounters’ 

production of Julius Caesar, aimed at young people to Treviglas on 

Wednesday 7th/ Thursday 8th February, and tickets are on sale 

NOW!  Tickets available now through the Hall for Cornwall website. 

 

TREVIGLAS TRANSITION ORCHESTRA 

We would like to remind you about the next rehearsal of the Treviglas 

Transition Orchestra:  a meeting of live music making for KS2 and 

above, led by Patrick Bailey from the Bournemouth Symphony 

Orchestra.  The next date will be MONDAY 22nd JANUARY from 

3:30pm to 4:30pm.  All students to meet at 3:30pm in the foyer at 

Treviglas with their instruments.  A drink and biscuit will be waiting for 

you!  Any questions – Steve Mildenhall onmil@treviglas.cornwall.sch.uk. 

 

ACCESS TO A GP APPOINTMENT IN CORNWALL 

Healthwatch Cornwall need as many people as possible in Cornwall to complete their survey about 

"Access to a GP Appointment in Cornwall - 2017".  Healthwatch Cornwall is an independent, publicly-

funded organisation who have statutory duties and a remit to ensure health and social care services 

in Cornwall are the best they can be for people, now and in the future. The aim of this survey is to 

understand people’s views and experiences of accessing an appointment with their GP (general 

practitioner) in Cornwall. To access the survey: 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/accessdoctor2017.  Alternatively, the survey can be accessed 

through our website: www.healthwatchcornwall.co.uk.  The survey runs until 19th January. 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

SPRING TERM DATES 

MON 12TH – FRI 16TH FEBRUARY  - Half Term Holiday 

MON 12TH – TUE 13TH MARCH  - Parents Evenings 

THURS 22nd MARCH    - Class 2 Play 

WEDNESDAY 28TH MARCH   - Last Day of Term   

SUMMER TERM DATES 

MON 16TH APRIL    - School Starts 

MON 7TH MAY    - May Day 

MON 28TH to 1ST JUNE   - Half Term Holiday 

MON 4TH JUNE    - School Closed – Training Day 

FRI 20TH JULY    - Last day of term 

 

 
Name of Child: ___________________________________ Date: ______________

Class: ___________________________________

Breakfast Club 8am 8.15 8am 8.15 8am 8.15 8am 8.15 8am 8.15

(please tick)

After School Club 1 hr 2hr 1 hr 2hr 1 hr 2hr 1 hr 2hr 1 hr 2hr

(please tick)

Lunch

(Please tick or v)

School Trip/Camp/Swimming money*

* delete

TOTAL ENCLOSED £

Breakfast Club From 8am £1.50 After School Club 3.15pm to 4.15pm- 1 hr - £3.00

From 8.15am £1.00 3.15pm to 5.15pm - 2 hrs - £6.00

Lunch £2.25

Mawgan in Pydar - Payment Form

Mon Tue Wed Thur Fri Total Payment

mailto:onmil@treviglas.cornwall.sch.uk
https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.surveymonkey.co.uk%2Fr%2Faccessdoctor2017&data=02%7C01%7Clucy.wright%40aspireacademytrust.org%7C3d2842a1a9ab4c8e9ee908d54615f2a9%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C1%7C0%7C636491982441627971&sdata=e3gqvuCH7pyE%2FSQsAQVzEmT0Ke9qSMYKADFNF2UOCe8%3D&reserved=0
http://www.healthwatchcornwall.co.uk/

